Press Release:
The Humboldt County Democratic Central Committee (HCDCC) recently endorsed Measure V for fair fees for Mobile homes. A Resolution in support of Measure P creating a True Ward system for Eureka will be considered for endorsement at the next HCDCC General meeting on September 14th at 7pm at their headquarters at 129 5th St. in Eureka. All Democrats are welcomed to attend. 
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